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2012 Maximum Compensation Rate is $803.00

The Florida Department of Financial Services provided an annual increase in the weekly
compensation rate that injured employees are paid if placed on a no work status by an authorized
workers' compensation doctor. If placed on a no-work status, inured workers are eligible to
collect indemnity benefits (lost wage checks) which are calculated at 66 2/3% of an injured
workers' average weekly wage. These benefits are called Temporary Total Disability benefits.

The maximum weekly amount that an injured worker can receive if placed on a no work status is
$803.00, if the injury occurred in 2012. The maximum weekly compensation rate in 2011 was
$782.00.

Read the memo here.

If you or a loved one has been hurt at work, one of the experienced workers' compensation
attorneys at the Law Offices of Franks & Koenig is waiting to speak with you for a free and
confidential consultation. Why wait? Call today.

Hurt at Work? We Can Help! 1 (877) WE-CAN-HELP (1-877-932-2643), contact us at
aneuwelt@franksandkoenig.com or visit us on the web at http://www.franksandkoenig.com.
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